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TO: Faculty, Staff, Students, and Stakeholders 

 
FROM: NPRC Administration  

DATE: April 13, 2020 

SUBJECT: COVID-19 Update 
 
As we continue to learn more about the path of COVID-19 and the state’s efforts to contain it, NPRC will 
continue to offer classes through remote delivery this summer. Many of our instructional locations will 
continue to be closed through the beginning of our first summer session. All class meetings will continue 
to be recorded and released as needed. As soon as it is allowed and reasonable, we will return to our 
regular instructional delivery. 

 
Our staff will continue to work remotely until further notice. They are monitoring incoming phone calls 
and messages and will respond as quickly as possible. Students who have a technology challenge outside 
of class times, you may fill out this online form or email helpdesk@rrcnpa.org. For help during class 
sessions, our Instructional Support Specialist, Regina Russell can be contacted via email at 
rrussell@rrcnpa.org or by cell at 814-584-0067. 

 
Additional updates will be provided as they become available. Thank you again for your patience and 
understanding during this time. 
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